
W.T. WOODSON DRIVER EDUCATION 
9525 Main Street 

Fairfax, VA 22031 

503-4814 

 

May 29, 2018 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I wholeheartedly recommend Joel Feldman’s distracted driving program to be viewed by 

high school students.  More information can be obtained by going to EndDD.org.  We 

were fortunate to have Joel out to our school to present his program.  It is very well done.  

It consists of sobering statistics, interesting videos, and reaches the students without 

being preachy or condescending.  Several students approached me after the program and 

commented how good it was and how much it had an impact on their driving. 

 

I also sent our Health, Physical Education and Driver Education curriculum specialist an 

email encouraging her to get the word out within our school system of how good this 

program is.  I am hoping more driver educators will reach out to Joel and have him come 

to their schools as well.  I am hoping to have Joel out to our school next year. 

 

 

 

 

John D. Duffy 
Drivers Education  
W.T. Woodson High School 
Fairfax, VA 
 

 

 


